
  

               
   

17th November 2015                                

Yoshiro Ito 

Chairman  

                              The Organising Committee 

 

I N V I T A T I O N 

Dear Ski Friends, 

 

It is our great pleasure to invite your Ski Jumping team-Men to the FIS  

Continental Cup Ski Jumping Men 2016 in Sapporo. 

 

1.  Program (The schedule is subject to change) 

   Wednesday, 20th January 2016 

Arrival 

     Thursday, 21st January 2016          

8:30    Team Captains’ Meeting at the Hotel 

10:30    Official Training HS 100 

     Friday, 22nd January 2016          

9:00    Trial Round  

10:00    The 44th Sapporo Olympic Memorial Ski Jump HS 100 

After the competition, award ceremony on site 

17:00    Official Training HS 134 

   Saturday, 23rd January 2016 

9:00    Trial Round  

10:00    The 43rd HTB Cup Ski Jump HS 134 

After the competition, award ceremony on site 

    Sunday, 24th January 2016 

9:00    Trial Round 

10:00    The 55th STV Cup Ski Jump HS 134 

After the competition, award ceremony on site 

     Monday, 25th January 2016             

Departure 

 

2.  Entry 

Please inform us of your national entry and names of participants by e-mail to  

sas7@x.age.ne.jp no later than Tuesday, 22nd December 2015. 

 

 

 

 



  

               
   

 

3.   Travel and Accommodation 

We will provide travel and accommodation according to the FIS COCJ-M rule. 

      

If you have any questions regarding travel and accommodation, do not hesitate to 

contact Ms. Naomi Kasama of Sapporo Express Co., Ltd. 

   Phone: +81-11-251 1166 

Fax:   +81-11-210 6586 

Mobile: +81-80-2860-7018 

     E-mail: n-kasama@sattsu.co.jp      

     

Hotel: Royton Sapporo 

Address: North 1, West 11, Chuo-ku, Sapporo, Hokkaido 060-0001 Japan 

Phone:  +81-11-271 2711     

Fax:    +81-11-207 3344 

     URL:    http://www.daiwaresort.jp/royton/ 

 

4. Visa Information 

     Please check the entry formalities required for visitors from your country to Japan. If your 

country needs to submit applications for a Japanese entry visa, please send us the 

information of names (same spelling written in the passport) & birth dates of participants 

by Friday, 4th December 2015 at the latest. 

 

5.   Organizer's contact 

Phone:  +81-11-221 1661     

Fax:    +81-11-232 5975 

E-mail:  sas7@x.age.ne.jp  

    

We are looking forward to seeing you in Sapporo. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Nobuo Sato 

Vice-Chairman for the Organising Committee 

 

 

 


